
 

The 40/40 Retreat 

Celebrating 40 years of success and bringing the future into focus  

February 22nd & 23rd
 

Bears Den Lodge 

http://bearsdencenter.org/lodge.html  

 

 

All, 

I am excited about the upcoming retreat and about the ASRC.   For forty years, the ASRC has 

been dedicated to helping the lost person.  Over that time we have brought children back to their 

parents.  We have brought parents back to their children.  We have seen joy when loved ones are 

returned alive and we have seen grief when the outcome has not been as good.  We have laughed 

together and we have cried together.  We have had disagreements amongst ourselves.  But we 

have never lost sight of our true mission.  Over forty years the tools, techniques and the political 

environments that we deal with have changed.  The ASRC has always been on the leading edge, 

driving that change.  This retreat is where we, as the leaders of this great organization, get to set 

the direction of the ASRC.   

We have a great deal of ground to cover in the two days we will be together, so please take a 

little time to prepare.  It would be helpful if you could review the documents included in this 

package and review the material referenced in the Session 4 description.   

This organization, your organization, is forty years old and you should be proud!  See you on 

Saturday! 

 

Don Scelza 

Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“That others may live” 

http://bearsdencenter.org/lodge.html

